CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

July 12, 2022

City Council President Ian Abreu and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Abreu and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the RE-APPOINTMENT of SEAN M. CARNEY of 129
Maxfield Street, New Bedford, Massachusetts to the CONSERVATION COMMISSION. This
term will expire in June 2025.

Attached jo®y Carney's afgndance at hpard meetings since his initial appointment in 2021 to
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City of New Bedford Conservation Commission ¢
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MAYOR
JON MITCHELL

July 8, 2022

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor
City of New Bedford

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: ATTENDANCE RECORD
FOR SEAN CARNEY

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

Please be advised that Commissioner Sean Carney has served as a Commissioner for the Conservation
Commission since 2021 and his term has expired on June 30, 2022. Mr. Carney was appointed to Vice-
Chairman at the Conservation Commission Meeting dated March 1, 2022. Mr. Carney would like to be re-

appointed for another full term.

In 2021 Mr. Carney attended 15 of the 16 meetings.
From January 2022 to present, Mr. Carney has attended 12 of the 13 meetings.

Very truly yours,

Teresa Alves
Administrative Coordinator
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